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Governor Semple School 
website: www.7oaks.org/school/governorsemple/                                                                                                                             

Instagram:  Governorsempleschool    

Was your child born in 2018? 

 

Kindergarten Registration for the 2023-24 school year began: 

 

    

Registration will take place online or by appointment at your 

catchment school.   

If you have any questions or need assistance ,  please phone                             
Governor  Semple School at  204-339-7112 

 

 

Dear Governor Semple families, 

 

Please enjoy this beautiful poem, written by   

students in Manitoba Maple, about our 

school.  I hope your children  have similar    

positive, heartwarming sentiments about how   

it looks, smells, sounds, and feels like to be a     

student at Governor Semple School.   

 

Wishing students and families a happy, healthy, 

and joyful Spring Break.  I look forward to      

reconnecting as a learning community on    

Monday,  April 3rd! 

 

Take care, 

Sari 

 

 

http://www.7oaks.org/school/governorsemple/


 

 

Please note the remaining important dates for the 2022-2023 School Year:                 
    (Subject to Change)   

 
                                  

April 7, 2023 - Good Friday - No School 

April 14, 2023 - PD Day - No School 

May 22, 2023 - Victoria Day - No School 

June 1, 2023 - Divisional Pow Wow 

June 2, 2023 - PD Day - No School 

June 8, 2023 -  Hello Kindergarten - 5:30pm 

June 21, 2023 - National Indigenous Peoples Day 

June 26, 2023 - PD Day - No School 

June 28, 2023 -  Grade 5 Farewell - 2:00pm 

June 30, 2023 - Last Day of School - Early Dismissal  

 
Attendance: Your child’s safety and whereabouts are important to us.  Our Callback System 
ensures that your child is safely in your care when he or she is absent from school.  Please call 
204-339-7112 if your child is going to be away or late.  Please keep in touch 
with us if your child will be staying home for an  extended period of time.  If 
you have any    concerns or questions, please feel free to call us anytime.  
Our office hours are from 8:30am to 4:00pm.  Outside of office hours, feel 
free to leave a voicemail  message.  As well, please feel free to update your 
contact Information with the office (or on Parent Connect) anytime.   

 

 

Grade 5 Families: 

Please mark your  
calendars for the   
Edmund Partridge 
Open House on  
Thursday April 20th  

From 6-7 pm 


